
  
 

  TMSGRN/CIRC/22-23/59                                                                                                                    3rd January’2023 

  Dear Parent 

New Year Greetings from The Millennium School, Greater Noida (W)! 

School can truly empower children if parents and teachers act in a partnership on behalf of the children’s 

best interests. 

It’s time to celebrate the bond of togetherness in the upcoming Student Parent Teacher Meeting (SPTM) for       

classes, Pre-Nursery - Class VIII, wherein your child’s Class Teacher will apprise you of your child’s progress 

till now along with expectations from you as our partners in education on Saturday, January 7, 2023, from 

9:00 am - 1:30 pm. 

Please note the following important points: 

 Individual Time Slots for the SPTM will be shared by your ward’s Class teacher. 

 It will be mandatory for your ward to accompany you to the SPTM in school uniform. 

 Your ward’s Report Card of UT 3/PT 2 will be shared through her/his Microsoft email address by 

Friday, January 6, 2023. 

 We solicit your feedback for our improvement. The link for the feedback form - 

https://forms.office.com/r/Z7ytL0Qn3e. Please submit by Friday, January 6, 5 pm. 

 Please ensure that you visit your ward’s sports coaches who will be stationed in Creators F classroom 

(1st floor). 

In order to reduce the waiting time for parents, we would like to ensure that the parents’ visit time is spread 

out evenly across the day. Thus, you are requested to restrict your SPTM duration as allotted. The following      

special event would also be organized in the school premises on the same day: 

❖ National Book Trust (NBT) Reading Fair - Books On Wheels 
National Book Trust is an Indian publishing house, an autonomous body under the Ministry of Education of 

the Government of India.  NBT bus with some iconic books (exhibition-cum-sale) will be there in the school 

campus for you and your ward to explore. Bus will be parked on the path leading from Gate No.1.  

In keeping with COVID–appropriate protocol, please wear mask while in school. All parents are requested to 
enter the school premises from Gate No 1 only. 

Looking forward to your presence at the READING FAIR and the SPTM. 
 

Best regards, 
 

 
Dr. Himani Tyagi 
Principal 
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